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The South Shore representing the Yarmouth Skating Club, Shelburne County 
Skating Club, Queens County Blades Skating Club and the Bridgewater Figure 
Skating Club had a good season with many of the skaters taking part in the STAR 
1-3 competitions, Fall Skate Competition, Robert McCall competition and 
Provincials. Each club had a strong CanSkate registration this season! The QCB 
and BFSC were honoured to be a part of the Skating Skills Pilot Project conducted 
with Marie Bowness. The skaters and coaches took part in sessions with Marie to 
enhance the skills techniques of figure skating and to roll out a continuous skills 
lesson plan throughout the season. The South shore hosted a successful 2021 Fall 
Skate Competition held at Queens Place Emera Centre in Liverpool with over 200 
skaters registered. There were two assessment days along the south shore which 
took part in the fall and spring. In 2021, QCB and BFSC had the opportunity to 
offer year long skating programs with ice availability in both Bridgewater and 
Queens.   
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Melissa Robinson, South Shore Representative 
 


